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NOTICE TO MARINERS  

 
No 61/18 

 
RIVER CLYDE – BAE GOVAN DREDGING OPERATIONS 

 
                                                                                                                Chart 2007 Plans C and D 

  
Mariners are advised that dredging works are scheduled to begin on Monday 19th June in the 
vicinity of BAE Govan and will continue for a period of approximately six week.  The vessels 
carrying out the works will be the MV Shearwater and barge CW4. 
 

 
 

 
 
The works will be carried out between the hours of 0630-2130 and may occasionally operate 
outwith these hours.  It is anticipated that the MV Shearwater will transit downriver to the spoil 
ground at Cloch Point approximately one to two times in every 24 hour period.  For overnight 
berthing either Govan or Rothesay Dock (Clyde Boatyard) will be used. 
 
Mariners are advised to navigate with caution in this area.  For further information contact Estuary 
Radio 0151-949 6651 or VHF 12. 


